
9th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are excited to announce that we are in the process of setting up social media 
information pages on both Facebook and Instagram.  
 
In light of this, if you would like to update your child's photo permission status, please 
could you complete the Photo Permission Update Form by clicking on the link provided in 
your email (if you have not received the email please contact the Academy). 
 
In setting up these social media pages we are hoping to keep parents/carers and students 
even more up to date on the events taking place within the Academy. The reason for 
ensuring we have up to date permissions for photo's is that when posting regarding team 
events, enrichment activities, trips, performances etc we may include photos of the 
students that have taken part. 
 
We will write to you again to let you know when the pages are live and how to find them. In 
the meantime, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy. 
  
Kind regards 
 
 
Bristol Brunel Academy 
 

 

 


